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Sec. E.127 LEGISLATIVE STAFF PAY STUDY 

(a)The Joint Fiscal Committee, in consultation with the Speaker 
of the House and the President Pro Tempore of the Senate 
shall contract with the National Conference of State Legislatures 
(NCSL) to review the compensation, workload, and job content for 
staff employed by the legislative branch and its offices. 
(b) As part of this study, NCSL will review and compare the current 
pay plans and other compensation to what is offered by other 
branches of Vermont State government and to other states and the 
private sector where appropriate. NCSL shall include in its 
recommendations a possible classification system 
That could be implemented for Vermont's legislative employees. 
(c) The study shall begin in June of 2018 with a final report with 
recommendations due on or before October 15, 2018. 
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